
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Louisiana 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

We hope everyone had a GREAT Christmas and a safe and Happy New Year. 

 

2021 has been an eventful year and we hope 2022 will be much better. 2022 is shaping up 

to be a great year for Louisiana. Here are a few things that will happen this year. 

 

January 8th at 9am will be the Louisiana Zoom Business Meeting. ALL Chapter Directors 

are expected to attend or elect a designated representative. All Chapter Officers are 

encouraged to attend so you will also know what is going on around the District. We will be 

sending out the zoom link again so PLEASE share this with your Team and members. 

 

First, and probably most important, is to select a Chapter couple. This is a reward for 

what a couple in your Chapter has done and not for what they are expected to do. A 

Chapter couple should not be expected to do anything except be themselves and have FUN. 

Many have likened this to “Employee Of The Month or Year”. Employers do not ask who 

wants to be “The Employee of the Month/Year, they just select and announce it. Then 

they give them some sort of award and a special parking spot. Not much different than 

GWRRA Couples Of the Year. Select them. Announce them. Give them medallions, pins & 

name badges. Give them special recognition at all GWRRA functions. 

 

We updated our April 7-9 2022 Rally Registration and placed it on our website on the 

Rally page. New for next year will be the after Rally Cajun Dinner with 4 different 

options to choose from. We sent to out to everyone but if you didn’t receive it, PLEASE 

go to our Rally page, download it and send it to us. You don’t want to miss the first 

Louisiana Rally in 2 years. 

PLEASE STAY SAFE DURING THESE TRYING TIMES. 

 

Fritz & Johnette Beter / Mike & Pam Jastram 

Louisiana District Directors 

dd@gwrra-la.org 


